
 

 

Aquatics 

Lifeguard Certification Class – January 2 – 5, 6 participants 

The Walkup Aquatic Center held another Lifeguard Certification class.  Students must complete this 

course to become lifeguards for either the County or the other pools around Los Alamos and White 

Rock.  It was a successful week and all the students passed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Popcorn Day – January 18, 250 participants 

The Aquatic Center celebrated National Popcorn Day by giving out free bags of popcorn to everyone 

that came in to swim. Both parents and kids were grateful for the buttery snack. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lifeguards Receive Their Community Asset Award January 26th  
The Walkup Aquatic Center’s Lifeguards received their Community Asset Award in recognition for 
their hard work and dedication in making the Aquatic Center an asset to the community.   
 

 

 

 

 

 



Aquatomics Swim Meet – January 26th, 200 participants 
The Aquatomics team hosted a “B” League meet.  his is a competition specifically for novice 
swimmers.  Teams from Taos, Santa Fe, Albuquerque, and Los Lunas all came up to Los Alamos to 
compete. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice Rink 

White Rock Baptist Church Broomball Night – January 5th, 75 participants 
The WRBC Youth Group hosted their annual broomball night at the Ice Rink. 
 

   

 

1st Annual Outdoor Nuclear Shootout – January 11th – 13th, 600 participants 
The University of New Mexico hosted the tournament and in attendance were the University of 

Nebraska, Dallas Baptist University, and Northern Arizona University.  

 

   



   

 

3rd Annual Atomic City Adult Hockey Tournament – January 18th – 20th, 400 participants 
Players and fans from El Paso, Albuquerque, Santa Fe, Los Alamos and Colorado gathered to play 

hockey and enjoy fresh food from the Los Alamos Cooperative Market and refreshments from 

Bathtub Row Brewing. 

 

   

Topper Friday Night Hockey – January 25th, 180 participants 
Hilltoppers hosted the Cibola Cougars and won big on their home ice. (Photo courtesy John McHale) 

 

   

 

 

 



 

Golf and Open Space 

Cross Country Ski Track  

A 2.8 mile cross country ski track was groomed for enthusiasts on the front nine.  The course has 

been utilized by both individual skiers and the youth Nordic ski team. The course has been extremely 

popular and we are looking to expand it next year. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parks  

The Parks crew helped clear snow during and after the snow storms. 

      

 

 

 

 

     



Kudos 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


